
EVSWA ICIP PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Board of Directors of the Estancia Valley Solid Waste Authority will 
conduct a public hearing regarding the agency’s five-year Infrastructure 
Capital Improvement Plan.  Items considered for capital funding may 
include cell construction at the Estancia Valley Regional Landfill, 
replacement of landfill and collection station heavy equipment, and other 
long-term capital funding needs. 
 
The public hearing is scheduled at 3:00 PM & 4:00 PM Wednesday, May 
22, 2024, at the EVSWA Main Office, 515 Allen Street, Estancia, New 
Mexico.  The public is invited to attend the meeting.  Notice of the Public 
Meeting has been given in compliance with section 10-15-1 NMSA 1978.  
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, 
qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or 
service to attend or participate in the hearing or meeting, please contact 
the EVSWA Office at 515 Allen Street, Estancia, New Mexico, 87016 (505) 
384-4270 at least one week prior to the meeting or as soon as possible.    
  
 
Estancia Valley Solid Waste Authority Board of 

Directors – Notice of Possible Quorum 
 
Notice is herby given that a quorum of the Board 
of Directors of the Estancia Valley Solid Waste 

Authority may be present at the following event, 
but they will not be making any decisions: 

 
EVSWA ICIP Public Hearing 

Time: 3:00 – 5:00 PM 
Location: 515 Allen Street, Estancia NM 

Date: May 22, 2024   


